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Williamsburg Elementary School
Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year

Williamsburg Elementary School is conducting registration for families who have a student(s) eligible
to begin Kindergarten for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year. At this time, simply fill out this brief
Google Form if you have a student you intend to enroll in Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year:
https://bit.ly/3QM9rSP

Students are eligible to begin Kindergarten if they are five (5) years of age on or before August
1, 2023. We ask all families who have students eligible for our 2023 Kindergarten class to enroll early!
Enrolling early helps us plan for the upcoming school year and provides your student with the
opportunity to participate in transition activities later this spring. Students who register during our
early registration period will:

● Have the opportunity to meet one-on-one with their Kindergarten teacher May 23 or 24, 2023.
● Have the opportunity to participate in relationship-building experiences with their teacher and

classmates prior to school beginning in mid-August.

The following documents are required for registration:
● Photo ID of the parent/guardian
● Original birth certificate
● Health/immunization record
● Custody papers, if applicable
● Proof of residency, which must be at least one of the following documents (must be dated

within the last 60 days):
●

Gas/water/sewage bill Cable/internet bill
Monthly mortgage statement Lease/notarized residency affidavit

Families seeking open enrollment: please note that registering and participating in spring
Kindergarten enrollment events doesn’t guarantee acceptance. Open enrollment decisions for
incoming Kindergarten students are made during the summer once our district has a better idea of
the number of students enrolling in the Kindergarten class of 2023-2024.
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